A letter is generated by staff from the case management information system to notify the person of the determination and their right to request reconsideration or appeal the Department’s determination by requesting a fair hearing. 

For those who request a reconsideration, a second LT101 assessment is conducted. Individuals determined not to meet the nursing facility level of care are notified by a system generated letter. Those who disagree with the reconsideration results may request a fair hearing.
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